[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]Proud tobe a ‘
Schools NorthEast J ‘

Partner School ﬂ




FULWELL JUNIOR SCHOOL

Sea Road

Fulwell

Sunderland
SR6 9EE

Tel: 0191 549 3333
[image: image5.jpg]Ofsted

Outstanding
2006/2007




Web: www.fulwelljunior.co.uk
E-Mail: Fulwell.junior@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Peter Speck

Chair of Governors: Mr B Young
______________________________________________________________

Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
September 2022
Dear Parents,

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB ARRANGEMENTS
Welcome back and we hope everyone has had a lovely summer.  With the start of this new academic year we are looking forward to providing some exciting extra curricular opportunities for your children to participate in. The majority of these will take place after school.   
Some clubs will run for an identified time e.g. 10 weeks (over one term), whilst others will run throughout the whole year e.g. Choir.  We aim to offer the children in our school as many opportunities as possible.   
Throughout the year our after school clubs will cover a variety of sporting, art & design, music/performance alongside academic opportunities for children to experience. We vary our clubs as much as possible and offer clubs to all Year Groups. 

We often collaborate with professionals such as The Royal Shakespeare Company and Sunderland Beacon of Light to give a wider wealth of professional experience to the children here at school. 

Some clubs will be open to pupils across the whole school e.g. Choir, whilst others may be limited to a specific year group or by invitation.  The vast majority of clubs will take place on the school premises and wherever possible costs will be covered by the school.  Where clubs take place off site, we may require parental support to transport your own child to and from the club venue, this will be communicated by the lead teacher. 

We successfully introduced an online system to apply for club places last year.  We will be using the same system this academic year.  Please use the link sent out via text message to apply for a club place.  In most cases places will be limited.  As clubs are due to start week beginning the 19th September we require the online application to be completed by Friday 9th September.  If you are struggling to complete the online application please speak to the school office. 

Confirmation of a place will be no later than 16th September 2021, if you do not receive confirmation unfortunately your child has not been allocated a place on this occasion. 
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